Rachel Tibbetts

From: Planning

Sent: 18 September 2019 13:26

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: New comments for application 19/01705/0UT

From: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk <planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2019 1:20 PM

To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Subject: New comments for application 19/01705/0UT

New comments have been received for application 19/01705/0UT at site address: Land Adjoining And West Of
Bloxham Recreation Ground South Newington Road Bloxham

from prow@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk

Address:

Comment type:
Comment

Comments:
Thank you for consulting us on the above application, having now reviewed the documentation contained on DEF
we have the following comments:

This proposal does not appear to require any diversion to the Bloxham public footpath numbered 136/5. We note
that that public right of way is being retained on its current legal alignment through a public open space and this is
welcomed. We would, however, ask that due to the location of the public right of way the applicant is reminded
that during any development works the public footpath must not be impacted on and will need to remain clear and
accessible at all times. No temporary obstructions including any materials, plant, temporary structures or
excavations of any kind should be deposited / undertaken on or adjacent to the Public Right of Way that may
obstruct or dissuade the public from using the public right of way whilst the development takes place. Reason: To
ensure the public right of way remains available and convenient for public use.

Kind regards
Legal Services (PRoW)

Case Officer:
Samantha Taylor

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.



Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..
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